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312-381-1840

March 31, 1981

Mr. Joseph M, Hendrie

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

Will you please send me a copy of he paper "NRC Comnissioner's
View:, which you are scheduled to give at the Atomic Industrial
Forum's Workshop in New Orleans. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pided @ Lol

Robert W. Smock
.anaging Editor
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